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We have had to switch to Sydney competition for our children’s rugby this year due to lack of 
numbers in the Illawarra. This has seen us travel all over Sydney, Sydney North and East. When I 
looked at our outgoings we were having $100 deducted from our account every fortnight by link 
roads just for sport. My husband and I do not use tolls for work travel at all. This has impacted our 
budget in a big way this year. We never thought we would be in a position to maybe claim the 
NSW rego reduction but we estimate we will now. But that doesn’t make up for the amount of tolls 
we are paying just to access sport for kids. 


